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Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
e-mail: bnpp@nppd.co.ir

Subject: PPM-2018 Report Transfer

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please find attached to this letter copy of the Report on Third Medium Repair of Unit
No. 1 of the Bushehr NPP in 2018 that we are kindly asking you to refer to in the course
of your work.

We are also kindly asking you to pay utmost attention to Section 5 of the Report that
contains suggestions for optimization of PPM duration and equipment operation
reliability improvement. If implemented, these suggestions will allow the Bushehr NPP
to reduce the PPM duration, thus increasing the energy generation indicators.

Attachment: Copy of the Report on Third Medium Repair of Unit No. 1 of the Bushehr
NPP in 2018 (one 23-page document).

Aleksei Emelianov

Deputy Director General — ;"'i
Technical Director /é%(/\’
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